Green Lane School 

March 2015
HEADTEACHERS NEWSLETTER

A WARM WELCOME TO . . .
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Teaching Assistants Liz Cronie, 6P, Tracey Iwaniuk, 2 and Scott Tunstall, 3N.  We welcome them to Green Lane and hope they enjoy their time with us. 

CHANGING ARRANGEMENTS FOR PUPILS AT THE END OF THE DAY
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Can I remind parents and carers, if you need to change the end of day arrangements for your child being picked up, would you mind letting the office know the details.  Many thanks

FRIENDS OF GREEN LANE
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CHOCOLATE BINGO

Thank you for your support at the Chocolate Bingo evening.  Fun was had by all and you raised over £800.

BLOSSOM WALK
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To be held on Thursday 24th March, Weather permitting.  It’s a non-uniform day, please wear something purple or pink in exchange for a small donation to the Charity of £1.00.

ST ROCCO’S EASTER DUCKS ON SALE
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Last chance to buy and support St Rocco’s – the ducks cost £1 each.  On Sale at the Office.

STAFF CHOCOLATE RAFFLE

Winner is

Ticket No: 527 – Mrs Angela Davey

Congratulations

EASTER BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND

SCHOOL CLOSES ON

Thursday 24th March at 3.25 pm

for

Good Friday – Friday 25th March

Easter Monday – Monday 28th March

and

SCHOOL REOPENS ON

Tuesday 29th March at 8.50 am
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SPRING TERM HOLIDAY

SCHOOL CLOSES ON

Thursday 31st March at 3.25 pm

SCHOOL REOPENS ON

Monday 18th April at 8.50 am

Paul King

HEADTEACHER
